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Mr Thomas Lynott 
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Thomas.Lynott@atkinsglobal.com  
 
 
 

 
 
Our ref: NE/2013/118945/03-L01 
 
Date:  5 December 2013 
 
 

 
Dear Thomas 
 
RAF Uxbridge  
 
Submission of amended drawings and report as requested in relation to flood 
compensation storage.    
        
Thank you for your email dated 28 November 2013 with attached amended drawings 
and reports: 
 

 Flood compensation Location Plan drawing reference 5124127/UXB/EA/3000, 
dated 28 October 2013, revision A02 

 Flood compensation volumes plan, drawing reference 5124127/UXB/EA/3001, 
dated 28 October 2013, revision A02 

 Flood compensation levels plan, drawing reference 5124127/UXB/EA/3002, 
dated 28 October 2013, revision A02 

 Flood Plain reduction level for level plan, drawing reference PDFMRU301, dated 
16 September 2010, revision 0 

 Technical Note, by Atkins, dated 28 November 2013, reference 5105977-UXB-
OUT-0661 

 
We are satisfied that the information submitted now demonstrate that level for level 
floodplain compensation can be provided in the single northern area. 
 
If you would like us to review any further information please note that from January 
2013 we will be charging for detailed pre-application advice. If you have nay further 
queries please contact me on the details below. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Ms Jane Wilkin  
Planning Advisor  
 
Telephone: 020 3263 8052 
E-mail: northlondonplanning@environment-agency.gov.uk 
Based at: Ergon House, Horseferry Road, London, SW1P 2AL 
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